
For more information, head to www.airnorth.com.au or call reservations on 1800 627 474.

AIRNORTH ANNOUNCES 2019 SEASONAL FLIGHTS 
TO PERTH, KIMBERLEY REGION AND DARWIN.
Airnorth is delighted to announce the resumption of seasonal 
flights between Darwin, Kununurra and Perth commencing Friday 
3 May, returning Saturday 4 May through to 26 October 2019.

The announcement of a 2019 season follows the high demand 
experienced for the service throughout the prior 2018 season. 
The renewed seasonal service allows greater opportunity for 
Perth locals to experience the Kimberley and Top End of Australia, 
in all its majestic beauty throughout the dry season.

Additionally, Darwin and Kununurra travellers are able to access 
Western Australia’s bustling capital city and take advantage 
of thrilling sporting events, blockbuster live shows and wide 
shopping varieties.

For more information, contact: 
Teyghan Stadelbauer 
Marketing and Communications Manager 
Teyghan.stadelbauer@airnorth.com.au

22nd January, 2019

Origin	 Flight No.	 Depart	 Arrival	 Mon	 Tues	 Wed	 Thurs	 Fri	 Sat	 Sun

Darwin	 TL338	 17:30	 21:00	 -	 -	 	 -	 	 -	 -

Kununurra	 TL338	 17:30	 21:00	 -	 -	 	 -	 	 -	 -

Flights to Perth

Origin	 Flight No.	 Depart	 Arrival	 Mon	 Tues	 Wed	 Thurs	 Fri	 Sat	 Sun

Perth	 TL331	 09:00	 12:00	 -	 -	 -	 	 -	 	 -

Flights to Kununurra

Origin	 Flight No.	 Depart	 Arrival	 Mon	 Tues	 Wed	 Thurs	 Fri	 Sat	 Sun

Perth	 TL331	 09:00	 14:55	 -	 -	 -	 	 -	 	 -

Flights to Darwin


